
From: Morley, Aaron (Env. Health)
To: Joe Parkes; "John Buckley"
Subject: PPC Emissions Monitoring and Enforcement Notice
Date: 04 October 2017 16:49:00

Dear Mr Parkes and Mr Buckley
 
Env Health Ref: EH/AJM/PPC/7496/046547
 
The Pollution Prevention and Control Act 1999
Environmental Permitting (England and Wales) Regulations 2016
Permit B01/02 for Paxford Composites Ltd, 2-4 Redwongs Way, Huntingdon
 
Further to the receipt of your emission monitoring report for the financial year 2016-17, I am
pleased to confirm the test and results are compliant with the emission limit values as contained
within the above Environmental Permit.
 
I therefore also confirm that the Enforcement Notice (ref PPC13/17, dated 29 August 2017) has
now been complied with.
 
Please note that the next emissions monitoring test should be carried out before 31 March
2018. Either myself or my future colleague Claire Braybrook would like to be present during the
test so could you please let me know when this is scheduled to occur.
 
Thank you for your cooperation with this matter. If you have any questions regarding the above,
please feel free to give me a call. I look forward to our next visit.
 
Best regards,
 
Aaron Morley BSc(Hons) MSc(EngGeol)  MSc(EnvHealth) PGDip(Acous) FGS GradCIEH

Environmental Protection Officer (Community)
Huntingdonshire District Council
Pathfinder House
St. Mary's Street
Huntingdon
PE29 3TN
 
Tel:    01480 388360
Email: aaron.morley@huntingdonshire.gov.uk
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